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SOUTH CAROLINA LOWCOUNTRY WVU ALUMNI CHAPTER 
DATE: February 19, 2011 

OFFICERS PRESENT:  TIME CALLED TO ORDER: 2:30 PM 

TIME ADJOURNED: 3:00 PM 

PRESIDING OFFICER: Sara Roth 

RECORDING SECRETARY: Jason Cooper 

LOCATION: George’s Sports Bar, West Ashley 

Sara Roth, President 

Parker Leonard, Vice President 

Mary Leonard, Treasurer 

Jason Cooper, Secretary 

 

  

  

 

PRESENTING GUESTS:  

N/A 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM DISCUSSION/CONCLUSIONS 
RECOMMENDATION/ACTIONS 

WHAT/WHEN 
WHO 

1.   REPORTS 

 

Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Secretary 

 

 

Vice President 

 

  

 

President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mary Leonard indicated that we had fulfilled our chapter 

contribution ($1,000) towards this year’s scholarship fund.  

Also, we have over $200 in our checking account which 

includes pre-pay for the WVU BBQ Bash and the 

Riverdogs Game (June 11
th

). 

 

 

No report given. 

 

 

No report given. 

 

 

 

Sara Roth ran the meeting and presented the information 

below to the chapter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

N/A 

 

 

 

 

 

 

N/A 

 

 

N/A 

 

 

 

N/A 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mary Leonard 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jason Cooper 

 

 

Parker Leonard 

 

 

 

Sara Roth 
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SOUTH CAROLINA LOWCOUNTRY WVU ALUMNI CHAPTER 
 

 

 

2.  UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3. NEW BUSINESS  

 

Chapter Elections 

 

 

 

 

 

1
st
 Annual Low Country Mountaineers Golf Classic:  

The tournament will be held at The Links at Stono Ferry on 

May 6
th

, 2011.  Registration begins at 8:00 AM, and a 

shotgun start begins at 9:00 AM.  An awards luncheon will 

immediately follow.  The tournament will benefit the 

chapter as well as The Low Country Mountaineers Charles 

Drake Memorial Scholarship Fund.  Cost is $85 for golfers, 

and a $15 awards luncheon pass is also available.  

Sponsorships for the tournament are being made available 

to help with the overall cost: $150 per hole for the “Old 

Gold and Blue Hole Sponsor” and $250 for the “Musket 

Hole Sponsor.”    

 

Spring BBQ Bash:  Saturday, May 7th, 2011: 12 to 4:00 

PM.  Volunteers are needed to sign up to help with 

planning, organizing, setting up and cleaning up.  Jim N’ 

Nicks BBQ will again be donating catering services for this 

year’s event.  Cost is $12 for chapter members and $15 for 

non chapter members.  This year, there will be a jump 

castle for the kids, in addition to the pepperoni roll cook 

off, 50/50 drawing and scholarship raffle, and live music 

from “Dem Taylor Boys.” 

 

 

 

The following officers were unanimously revoted into their 

current positions for the upcoming 2011-2012 year. 

 

1)  Sara Roth – president 

2)  Parker Leonard – vice president 

3)  Mary Leonard – treasurer 

4)  Jason Cooper – secretary 

 

Also, non-elected positions (chair/co-chair) for historian, as 

well as scholarship, membership recruitment, service and 

social chairs were available for sign up.  Please email Sara 

(lowcountryeers@yahoo.com) if you are interested in 

becoming an officer. 

 

 

 

 

 

N/A 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

N/A 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

N/A 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Sara Roth 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sara Roth 

mailto:lowcountryeers@yahoo.com
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SOUTH CAROLINA LOWCOUNTRY WVU ALUMNI CHAPTER 

AGENDA ITEM  
RECOMMENDATION/ACTIONS 

WHAT/WHEN 
WHO 

 

 

Food Drive 

 

 

 

 

Membership renewal 

 

 

 

 

 

Raffle Giveaway 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4.  ADJOURNMENT 

 

 

The chapter collected several donations for the annual food 

drive.  Thank you to everyone who donated!  For every can of 

food that each person donated, they were entered that many 

times into the Greenbrier Classic golf giveaway!  

 

Sara Roth reminded the chapter that March 1, 2011 is the time 

to renew memberships.  Chapter dues are $10, and renewal 

can be easily done online at www.lowcountryeers.com  

 

 

   

Congratulations to Paul Nocida for winning the Greenbrier 

Classic giveaway.  For bringing in cans of food for our annual 

food drive, Paul won passes and tickets to the Greenbrier 

Classic in July.  The value of the prize was worth over $950 

and also included tickets to exclusive concerts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 3:00PM.  The 

next meeting will be held this summer.  The date, time, and 

place will be disseminated in the future. 

 

 

N/A 

 

 

 

 

N/A 

 

 

 

 

 

N/A 

 

 

Sara Roth 

 

 

 

 

Sara Roth 

 

 

 

 

 

Sara Roth 

 

http://www.lowcountryeers.com/

